Dr. Lorna Breen Health Care Provider Protection Act DRAFT Letter to Senators/House Members 

DRAFT

Hi ____, 

[bookmark: _GoBack]I am writing to convey my strong support for the Lorna Breen Health Care Provider Protection Act (S. 610/H.R. 1667). As an emergency physician, I am proud to support this bipartisan legislation introduced by Senators Kaine, Young and over 20 bipartisan Senate co-sponsors, and by Reps. Wild and McKinley in the House. 

This legislation will provide much needed support for our frontline healthcare workers, by focusing on mental and behavioral health concerns that impact many attending and resident physicians in the specialty of emergency medicine. 

As an emergency physician, I was proud to play a role in helping our country fight through this unprecedented pandemic. This legislation would provide much needed support for physicians like Dr. Lorna Breen, who dedicated their lives to saving as many patients as possible through wave after wave of this devastating virus. Sadly, this sacrifice made by Dr. Breen and many other of my colleagues across the nation comes at great cost to these frontline workers and their families. 

This legislation has the strong support of the American Academy of Emergency Medicine (AAEM), the specialty society representing board-certified emergency physicians, and by countless other stakeholders in medicine. Additional information about the bill is available here. For your convenience, a link to the Senate and House co-sponsors are linked. 

I would be grateful if you would consider co-sponsoring this legislation, and would be happy to answer any questions you may have. You can contact me at _______. 

Sincerely, 

<Name> 
<Include home/work address> 





